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Special Points of 

Interest 

 Water 

 Claire House 

 Parking 

 Colomendy 

 

 

Dates for your diary 
 

 

 

Wed 22nd November 

Coffee Morning 

Entrance via side of 

reception 

 

 

23 Nov 2017 

FAST works 

Board Game event 

3.30pm—5pm 

 

 

14 Dec 2017 

FAST works  

Christmas Craft event 

3.30pm—5pm 

 

Claire House 

Two pupils from Y3 and Y4 will be selling Loom Bands on Monday 

20th November to raise money for Claire House.  They will be on 

sale in the hall at lunchtime.  Cost is 20p for a lucky dip or 30p if 

you choose a colour. 

Water  

On Thursday 23rd November Year 4 pupils will be  

taking part in a morning workshop in which they will 

be learning about the environment and  different 

ways we can reduce our water wastage. 

 

Car Parking 

We would ask you to be considerate in this matter and  not park 

across neighbours driveways when bringing children to school.  We 

have had a complaint from houses opposite the school car park.   

 

 

 

Colomendy 

Pupils from Y5 and Y6 enjoying their time at Colomendy 

 

 



 

Christmas Art Work 

The children over the past weeks have been completing a piece of Christmas Art Work. 

This has now been uploaded onto an external site where parents can log on, find your 

child's name and purchase the art work in the form of Christmas cards, mugs, key rings 

etc.  A  small percentage of sales comes back into the school fund which is then used 

to take the children on school outings. 

Log onto  www.mychildsart.co.uk 

Username: Sandbrook 

Password: 9gT7w8ka 

Unity Theatre  Y1, 2, 3, 4, 5 & 6 

Letters have gone home with the children this week and in order to finalise transport               

arrangements we would appreciate the reply forms being sent into school as soon as  

possible. 

Wirral Food Bank 

Please could you help make this Christmas a little special for a child who is in a family 

that will receive a food parcel this Christmas by buying them a treat such as chocolate 

or sweets.  Please send any donations into school. 



 


